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On Friday 3rd March 2023, St Mary's C of E Aided
Primary School held an International Day to celebrate

the wide range of cultures, languages and countries that
make up our wonderful world. 

"I enjoyed making Algerian art
and playing with the pizza dough
and learning how they made it." 



We wanted to acknowledge the links we have within our
community to different places around the world and

invited in parents and friends to share their experiences
of other countries and languages.

"I liked learning about how all the
different people live their lives in

different parts of the world."
 



As well as meeting our lovely volunteers, we also did
some work in class. In particular, we focused on the

languages of our class countries.

Learning about Maori in New Zealand class

Learning about Krio in Sierra Leone class



Learning about Japanese in Japan class

Learning about Afrikaans  in South Africa class

"I loved learning about South
Africa and Afrikaans because
that language is mine as I am

South African."  



"I learned how Swiss Cheese was
made. I never knew it was the

bubbles in the pan that made the
holes!



We had some lovely comments from our kind volunteers

It was lovely to see all the
children and their

responses. I did find it all
interesting and thoughly

enjoyed the day."

"I've had a great time and
hope kids found my

presentation entertaining.
Will be happy to do it

again next year!"


